WATER OUTAGE

planned for this coming Wednesday and
Thursday in Yomitan Village
This 1s a message from Yomitan Village Office

Waterworks

Due to the Okinawa Bureau of Enterprise
maintenance work on ROUTE 58 in YOMITAN-SON,
there will be a temporary suspension of water service

scheduled as follows.

From 21:00 on 25 JUNE
To 09:00 on 26 JUNE 2014

The time may vary depending on the work progress.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING
and COOPERATION!!



